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Welcome to the inaugural QFES Board of Management (BoM) Communique. The BoM meets  
bi-monthly to discuss emerging strategic and organisational risks. The Communique will be issued 
following each meeting to highlight key outcomes. 
 
 
The QFES Board of Management met on Friday 20 May 2016 with discussions providing the following 
items of note: 
 
# Media, Training and Recruitment functions will return to QFES from PSBA effective 1 July 2016. 
 
# The QFES Leadership Team now includes executive roles for Human Capital Management and 
Ministerial & Corporate Services. 
 
# An overarching Volunteerism Strategy will be embedded across QFES, fostering inclusivity, enabling 
strategic cohesion and removing duplication, separation and barriers.   
 
# Adoption of the QFES Transforms through Leadership – Engage, Embrace, Embed Collaborative 
Charter.   
 
# Support for the expansion of QFES Motorised Swiftwater Rescue Craft fleet and associated training. 
 
# QFES received a 35% response rate from 2016 Working for Queensland Survey.  This response is an 
improvement on last year.  The Survey is integral to our planning and informing our strategic direction, 
thank you to all staff who participated.  
 
 
If you would like further information regarding these topics or about the QFES BoM in general, please 
email the Secretariat via Nicole.Lee@qfes.qld.gov.au. 
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